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Dear Dr Chadwick

Thank you for your letter of 3 August 2010 concerning the Australian Competition and Consumer
Commission (ACCC) draft determination on the Generic Medicines lndustry Association application for
authorisat¡on for its Code of Practice 2n¿ edition.

The Department, of Health and Human Services has no objections to the grant¡ng of this authorisation.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Yours sincerely

Êv
Tasmania

Ði.ÁQ'b\,
David Roberts
Secretary
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